
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

SUNDAY MORNING  VAN TRANSPORTATION 

Anyone who needs a ride to the church on Sunday mornings please 

call the church office at (804) 642-2555 before 11am on Friday. 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

VBS 2022 Studio Spark is coming soon!  July 25-29 from 6:00pm-

8:00pm.  Four (4) year olds to rising 6th graders are welcome!          

Volunteers can sign up now.  Rotation leaders and classroom teachers

-instructional materials will be here soon and we will distribute them 

as soon as possible.  Please see Madison McNeil for more                  

information!   
 

TRAIL LIFE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Troop Teachers/Leaders needed for the Fall.  Board members,      

Fundraising and Committee Chair also needed.  Contact Tim Owens 

(757) 272-7588 for more information. 
  
STANDING ROCK 

WMUV Week at Standing Rock, July 24-29, looks different for 2022!  

We will not take a large team to Standing Rock Indian Reservation this 

year.  
 

A smaller WMUV group will go and provide one day of a Vacation Bible 

School-type program for the nine communities we usually visit. The 

travel team will also visit each site with fun carnival games and a    

puppet show! 
 

How can you be involved? 

PRAY 

* Pray for our friends at Standing Rock. You can find prayer cards at 

https://www.wmuv.org/standing-rock 

* Pray for our team. 

* Pray for our partners at Tipi Wakan Ministries 
 

DONATE 

* Cash, Walmart or Amazon gift cards! These funds will be used to   

purchase school supplies for schools at Standing Rock, meals for  

community members, and supplies for the VBS program.  See any 

member of GPBC WMU for more information. There are envelopes on 

the WMU table for you to place your donation in.  We thank you for 

your continued support of our friends on the reservation.  


